
Superintendent’s
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Update
Friday, June 7, 2019

Celebrations and Pictures of Wildcat Scholars 

and the Dedicated Staff Who Serve Them



Congratulations 
Class of 2019



6th Grade Breakfast at Moana’s Island Kitchen
The Nez Perce Tribe Education Department sponsored breakfast at Moana’s last week in

recognition of their hard work and participation this year. Great job 6
th

grade!







Class of 2023 Commitment to 
High School Ceremony

Tuesday, June 4, 2019 

I am excited to announce my commitment to continue my education at
Lapwai High School.

I commit on June 4th, 2019 that I will attend school in the fall, work to my
best ability, and successfully manage my education at Lapwai High School.

I have completed all of the requirements to be a student at the next level. I
have worked hard this past 3 years to ensure that I am ready for life after
middle school.

I am going to continue my commitment to myself and my loved ones
throughout the next 4 years.

I will ask for help from my teachers and family when needed, and I
understand that they are able to help me find solutions to many barriers.

I will challenge myself academically, physically, and emotionally. I will
overcome my academic weaknesses and continue to grow my strengths.

I am a confident member of the Lapwai Community and will continue to
make our school proud.

By signing this document I agree with the terms written above and will
work to the best of my ability.

I am awesome and can do amazing things!





Qe'ciyew'yew' 
Mrs. Scott

Sheila Scott
44 Years

Thank you for your 
distinguished service!

We will miss you 
Sheila!



Qe'ciyew'yew' 
Mrs. Latella 

Cindy Latella
14 Years

Thank you for your big heart for Lapwai 
students! We will miss you Cindy!



Qe'ciyew'yew' Mr. Tucker

Thomas Tucker
1 Year

Thank you for your year with our Wildcat 
Scholars! We will miss you Thomas!



Qe'ciyew'yew' 
Mr. Kronemann
The Lapwai School District would like to thank Mr.
Kronemann for his four years of service.
Congratulations on your new role as principal of
McSorely Elementary. We will miss you!


